
 

                                          

              EYFS Mother’s Day event 

Dear Parents/carers, 

You are invited to join your child in school on Friday 25th March at 1.30pm until 

2.45pm.  We will be offering an afternoon session for both nursery and 

reception parents.  In the session you will have the opportunity to work with 

your child on a craft activity, decorate cupcakes and enjoy a range of 

refreshments.  The afternoon will finish with a short Mother’s Day 

performance.  

On the day we will be fundraising for some new indoor equipment by holding a 

raffle. We would very much appreciate any donations of a selection of items 

used for pampering e.g. bottle of wine, face masks, bubble bath, soap, etc.  

All contributions are very welcome.   

We are asking for one adult per child to attend.  Please fill in the reply slip by 

Monday 21st March.  We look forward to welcoming you into school and thank 

you so much for your support. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Errington, Mrs Hutchinson and the EYFS team 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Reply slip – Mother’s Day event – Friday 25th March 2022 

 

Child’s name_________________________ Child’s class_____________________ 

 

Parent/Carer’s name who will be attending_________________________________ 

 

Please fill in the reply slip by Monday 21st March, thank you. 

 


